
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 27, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM: VII.E. 
 
 

TOPIC: Approval to Purchase High School Field House Curtain Dividers 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Fieldhouse Curtain Dividers at Churchill High School, Franklin High 
School, and Stevenson High School from C & M Associates, LLC, Livonia, Michigan, in 
the amount of $39,885 for the installation of six curtains, plus $12,000 contingency for a 
total approved amount of $51,885.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase will replace the original curtain dividers that are currently in place. They 
are the original curtain dividers and are worn out. While motors and hardware 
controlling the curtains have been inspected and deemed in good condition, the 
contingency requested is in case we find any need during installation to replace 
motor(s) or hardware. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the Sinking Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 

PF/ko 
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